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Comments: Dear US Forrest Service

 

I believe forest areas should be preserved for wildlife in their native habitats. Not dominated by historical free use

of national lands by commercial interests. The importance of wildlife, wildlife habitat, migration corridors, habitat

connectivity for the common good of all, can not be under estimated just because there is no price on their

existence.  

 

Therefore, I support Alternative B as the best solution going forward.

 

Regards

Gary Trott   


